Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899
E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents / Guardians

As part of the Year 12 Enrichment Life Skills course, your son is spending 6 lessons on our
Cookery Course, helping to prepare him for independent life beyond BWS. As part of this we
said in advance that we would request the cost of the ingredients, which is £20 for the whole
course but this will effectively provide him with lunch for those 6 weeks!

Could you please pay online at: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk or by Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext
260.

Payments should be made by the 10 March 2017.

Thanks and best wishes

A J Endersby, Assistant Head of Sixth Form
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